
 
 

April 25, 2023 
 

Dear Costco Member, 
 
Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased Item # 1714492 
Pescanova Shrimp Street Taco with Roasted Corn, Poblano & Chipotle Sauce between March 23, 2023 
and April 24, 2023. 
 
Pescanova is withdrawing the product from the market due to the potential presence of foreign material in 
the product. The foreign material are pieces of plastic up to 5 millimeters in size. 
 
Do not eat the product, please return it to your local Costco for a full refund.  
 
Affected units are labeled with lot numbers 230359, 230370, 230411. The lot number can be located on 
both the inner and outer packages. 
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Please contact Pescanova Inc at contact@pescanovausa.com or call us at 866-751-3575 between  
9:00 AM and 5:00 PM Eastern Time, Monday – Friday if you have any further questions. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Pescanova Inc 
Quality Assurance Department 


